
 

Illinois State Board of Education 
100 North First Street • Springfield, Illinois 62777-0001 
www.isbe.net 
 
James T. Meeks Tony Smith, Ph.D. 
Chairman State Superintendent of Education  
 

 

 
 
Dec. 21, 2016     [emailed to cbleyer@popek12.org] 
 
 
Chuck Bleyer 
Pope County Community School District 1 
 
 
Dear Mr. Bleyer: 
 
This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 
Act. Your request was received on Dec. 6, 2016. 
 
On Dec. 13, our agency requested an extension until Dec. 20, 2016.  
 
You have requested Both ELA and Math PARCC scores for all the high school students in the 
following high schools.  I do not need the names of the students, but I do need some number to 
prevent data repetition and gender identification.  No student ID will be in the study. The high 
schools may be identified by the RCTDS code: Pinckneyville #101, Nashville #99, Eastland # 308, 
Amboy #272, Marengo #154, McHenry East #156, Niles West #219, Barrington #220, Maine West 
#207, Antioch #117, Galesburg #205, Richwoods (Peoria School District 150). 
 
The attached document (17-162-bleyer-doc.txt) has been provided in response to your request.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kimberly Stevens 
Deputy General Counsel- Program Support 
 
Attachment 


